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What’s on at Truscott St 

Monday 20 November 

Wednesday 22 November 

Thursday 23 November 

Friday 24 November      

 

 

Monday 27 November  

Thursday 30 November  

Friday 1 December 

 

 

Monday 4 December 

Wednesday 6 December 

 

Thursday 7 December 

 

Friday 8 December 

 

Years 1&2 Excursion to Sydney Observatory 

2018 School Captains’ speeches 

Mufti Day for Carols Night 

Homelink Week 4 

Assembly: Band 

PSSA Semi - finals 

Support Unit Library Excursion 

11.00am  Helpers’ Morning Tea   12 noon  Scripture Service 

9.15  K-2 concert 

Assembly: Guitar/ Percussion 

PSSA Finals 

Stage 2 excursion to Botany Bay—new date 

Support Unit Sailing 

7.00pm P&C meeting 

Years 5 & 6 go to Luna Park 

Carols Evening 

Assembly: Captains, PRC certificates & Maths Olympiad awards 

Additional dates are available on the School Website and Skoolbag Calendar and may be subject to change 



  Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Parking Around the School 

While I understand that parking is an issue around our school I ask that you keep in mind, at all times, 

the safety of our students. Of late a number of parents are parking in no parking zones and on occasions 

across driveways. Council rangers will issue fines to people who break parking laws.  

 

State Relay Championships 

Congratulations to Daniel C who came 5th in the final 9 years boys State Little Athletics relays  

championship 4x100m on Saturday. 

 

Enrolments 2018 

To facilitate school organisation for 2018  could you please inform the school office if your child will not 

be returning to Truscott Street next year. This excludes year 6 students.  

Marion Blomfield 

Principal 

 

School News 
Year 6 Graduation and Best and Fairest Assembly 

The Year 6 Graduation and PSSA Best and Fairest Assembly will be held on Monday 11th December 

2017, from 9:45 a.m.  Year 6 students will receive their certificates, as will students nominated by their 

coaches and peers as best and fairest for P.S.S.A.  

 

Presentation Day 

Our Presentation Day will be held on Tuesday 12th December 2017, from 9:45 a.m. to approximately 

11.00 a.m.   Towards the end of this week every child will receive an invitation to Presentation Day.   

If your child is receiving an award at Presentation Day, this information will be clearly stated on the  

invitation.  

Marlene Nairn 

Assistant Principal 

 

Stage 2  Botany Bay Excursion – Monday 4 December 

I have a couple of spaces available for any parent  

who would like to join us on this excursion. 

If you can come please email me. 

marlene.nairn@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

 

 

 

 

Simran P  from Year 3 competing at NSW Premier’s 

Spelling Bee where she gained third place.   

Well done Simran. 



  
  Truscott Street Achievers 

Congratulations to these students who received the following awards last week. 

 

 

 

PSSA Results 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

End of Summer PSSA  

Last Friday was the final round for summer P.S.S.A. Congratulations to all teams on a successful season. 

The Mixed Tee Ball team have successfully made it into the semi-finals who will play this Friday 24th  

November at Meadowbank Park. If your child is in the Mixed Tee Ball team they will receive a  

permission note today explaining the details of the match.  

Could you please return the note on Tuesday 21st November (tomorrow) 

so car-pooling can be organised.  

Samantha Judge  

Sports  Cordinator     

Truscotts Truscotts 

Devan M    Year 2 Talia T       Year 2 

Imogene GY    KT Ethan B     Year 2 

Kadienne J    

Year 1 

Nathanael L  

Year 1 

Kaiwen W   

Year 2 

Milla P    

Year 2 

Erin K   Year 1 Christina G    

Year 3 

Agam A   Year 1 Lara M   Year 1 

Truscotts Truscotts 

Aarya T  Year 3 Kaitlyn D     KT 

Andre K    KW Pryce A        KW 

Ricky U     SUS Harry N        SUS 

Jaemin Y   Year 2 Daisy S     Year 3 

Jaxmine D   SUS Bosco L         KT 

Xandy S   KT Emily S      Year 1 

Franky F    Year 1 Elias K          KT 

Evan C       Year 1  

Post Homes 

Charlie S            KW 

Penny McQ        Year 2 

Robbie C             Year 3 

Christina G          Year 3 

Aiden D                Year 2 

Dulandie D           Year 6 

Senior  

Volleyball 

Senior  

Newcombe Ball 

Junior  

Newcombe Ball 

 

 

TSPS v  Putney TSPS v Putney TSPS v Putney  

1-2 2-1 1-2  

Player of the match Player of the match Player of the match  

Whole team Whole team Whole team  

Mixed Softball Girls Softball Mixed Teeball Girls Teeball 

TSPS v Eastwood Hgts TSPS v Eastwood Hgts TSPS v Eastwood Hgts TSPS v Eastwood Hgts 

6-8 5-2 13-16 14-15 

Player of the match Player of the match Player of the match Player of the match 

Elijah McM Jessica G Max T Marley D 



   

 

 

 

 

 

 

From The Office 
Book Club orders close this Wednesday 22nd November, it is the last for the year.  If you wish to  

purchase any books for Christmas they must go through the LOOP through Book Club.  If you wish your 

books to be left at the office please see me. 

 

Reminders for unpaid invoices will be sent home this week. 

 

Notes to be returned 

     6 North Ryde Library for Support Unit students - Free  

   39 Stage 2 excursion permission for new date 

139   End of year picnic and BBQ  ($5 if your child/children require BBQ lunch) 

   58  2018 Swimming Carnival for current Years 2 – 5 

   13 Year 6 2018 Jersey—$45 

Pam Jurd 

Administration Manager 

 

 

Canteen News 
Canteen News 

Our helpers for this week are: 

Wednesday (22/11) Ean S  Thursday (23/11) - Suzan G    

Friday (24/11) - Suzan G, Sarah N, Michal P, Sam L 

Thank you to everyone who has helped me in the canteen to date. It looks like the roster is now all good 

for the remainder of the term. 

Chanelle 

 

Given that Chanelle and most of the regular helpers will not be available to volunteer on the morning of 

Friday 1 December due to the K-2 concert, we are looking at restricting the lunch menu options on this 

day as well as offering sushi - further details will be provided in next week's newsletter. 

From next year, all lunch and pre-ordered recess orders are to be placed through Flexischools - 

no ‘over the counter’ orders will be taken. This will save significant time and make it easier for the  

volunteers to manage, particularly on Fridays where we are receiving in excess of 100  

orders. A counter service will remain for snacks, drinks and frozen treats. 

Canteen Committee 

 

 

 

Monday   Student Banking 

Wednesday   Canteen open 

Thursday    Canteen open 

Friday    Canteen open 

    Uniform Shop open 8.30am—9.15am 

    11.30am school assembly 



   

Positive Behaviour for Learning 
 

At Truscott Street Public School, our school wide expectations are  

Respectful,  Responsible and  Safe.  

For the next two weeks we will be focussing on what we need to do when using the toilets 

and bubblers. Students from Kindergarten to Year 6 will participate in explicit lessons 

about what they need to do when they are moving around the school with respect,  

responsibility and safety. 

Whilst using the toilets and bubblers we fly towards being: 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Congratulations to the classes who have been respectful, responsible and 

safe in assembly. Bluey has been won by :          Week 5 – 4B  

 

 

 

           Whilst using the toilets and bubblers 

 we fly towards being: 

Respectful Responsible Safe 

One person in a  

cubicle. 
  

Keep area clean. 
  

Take turns. 

  

  

  

Return to class 

promptly. 
  

Save water. 
  

Use the toilets  

during recess and 

lunch before the 

2nd bell. 

Walk. 
  

Wash hands. 
  

Use toilets/ 

bubblers properly. 



  
Community News 

Junior Engineers - Programming for Kids 
Junior Engineers has a proven curriculum that teaches children over 10 years old how to develop  

computer software.  

Operating since 2013, more than 2500 children from over 50 schools have completed our courses. Junior 

Engineers will be running classes  at Truscott St again next year. 

No prior knowledge is required. This program aims for students at years 4-6, keen Year 3 students are 

welcome to join.  

The class commences  in Term One  and is run on school premises from 3.30-4.15  at a cost of $20.00 per 

lesson.  

If you would like to be part of this program contact information is as follows. 

 

website http://www.jnrengineers.com/ or contact us:  

hagit@jnrengineers.com / 0478 438 633. 

https://www.facebook.com/JnrEngineers 

 

 

 



  
Band News 




